
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, March 12, 1968

THOUGHT FOR THE DaY
"Nothing can be unconditional; consequently nothing can be free." —  G. Shaw

CHANGE IN THE CALENDAR
The Athletic Dinner v/ill be Wednesday, April 17 instead of Friday, March 29. 

FRIENDLY REMINDER

Cars and motorcycles are not be driven on the sidewalks. This is not only a 
campus regulation but also a state law.

BIBLE READING CONTEST
A Bible reading contest will be held in the Chapel Wednesday evening at 7:30 
on May 8. For further information, see Mr. Gangwish, Mr. Dorwart, or Miss 
Williams.

HOUSING FOR SPRING RECESS
Students desiring to stay in the dormitory during Spring Recess may do so for 
the charge of 41.50 per night beginning March 17 through March 23.

MEALS SPRING RECESS

A cash meal ticket is available for meals in the SUB during Spring Recess.
The SUB will be open at noon from 11:00-1:00 p.m. and in the evening from 5:00 
to 6:30 p.m. The tickets cost 46.00. They may be purchased on a cash basis. 
No refund available. You may order v/hat you wish.

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING NEXT QUARTER
Students not returning must check out of the dormitories no later than Saturday, 
March l6. The last meal prior to Spring Recess will be served Saturday noon, ' 
March 16.

SEATTLE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

Tickets for the Seattle Symphony Orchestra Family Concert to be held on Sunday, 
March 31 at 3:00 p.m. in the Redmond High School are on sale at the reception 
desk. Adults, s2.00; students, 750*

SPRING QUARTER

The Spring quarter will commence on Tuesday, March 26. Students may move into 
the dormitory without charge on Sunday, March 2k. The first meal will be served 
Sunday evening, March 2k.

WORK DURING VACATION

A couple of men are needed to work on campus during the Spring Recess. Contact 
Mr. Hodges or Mr. Green.


